
Virtual Meeting Minute Notes  

October 25, 2020 

VIA email  

 

Sunday, October 25, 2020, Pelican Bay BOD called a meeting via virtual messaging for the 

purpose of approving a bid to cut back trees and clear out debris areas at the front entrance to 

Pelican Bay as well as at the boat landing/gazebo area.   

All board members were logged on and present in the virtual meeting.  The virtual meeting was 

called to order by the President, James Boyers.  The bid amounts were presented by Libby 

Costner.  The bids were discussed virtually via all board members.  Krista Cooper made a motion 

to accept the bid submitted by Leif Tree Service.  The motion was seconded by Libby.  All board 

members voted in favor of hiring Leif to do the trimming work.   

A motion was made and seconded to close the meeting at 7:27 P.M. 10/25/20.   


